FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

WASHINGTON

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

November 24, 1931. B-574.

SUBJECT: Salaries of officers of Federal reserve banks.

Dear Sir:

In accordance with the usual practice a statement showing the 1932 salary provided by your Board of Directors at its first meeting in January for each officer of your bank and branches, if any, subject to the approval of the Federal Reserve Board, should be forwarded to the Board as early in January as practicable. Please list the officers and their salaries in the manner indicated in the attached form. In case the bank's counsel is not an officer of the bank his annual retainer fee and any additional compensation for clerk hire should be shown separately,

Very truly yours,

Chester Morrill, Secretary.

Enclosure.

OFFICERS' SALARIES FOR 1932 AT THE FEDERAL RESERVE BANK OF

AND ITS BRANCHES, IF ANY, AS PROVIDED BY THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS SUBJECT TO APPROVAL BY THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

Name	Title	Departments or functions super-	Dec. 31, approval of F.R. Board
		vised (Form A classification)	

Total,		officers	
--------	--	----------	--